
Prayer to St John Paul II: As we are preparing for the installation of the statue 
and the relics of St John Paul II in our church, we will be saying a prayer to St 
John Paul II after Vigil Mass each week.  
 
The Statue of St John Paul is almost ready, and photographs of the statue can be 
seen at the back of the Church. 
 
The Relics of St John Paul II have now been collected from Cardinal Dziwisz 
by Parishioners and will be installed in our Church in autumn. 
 
Club 200:  This week’s £60 winner is David Hepburn.   

 
Please pray for our sick and housebound and for those who care for them: 
The Diocesan Office has advised parishes that with the introduction of new Data 
Protection laws on 25 May 2018 it is no longer permissible to publish the names 
of the sick on the online version of parish bulletins. 
It is still permissible to do so on the print version. 
 
First Anniversary:  Dennis Joseph Allan (2 June). 
 
Anniversaries:  Brian Greig, Margaret Hendry, Malcolm Hannah (3rd 
anniversary), Ellen Thompson, Evelyn Knight (2 June), Stephen and Anne 
Friar, James John Maguire (43rd Anniversary), George Stewart (6 June), John 
McHugh, and Mary Purcell.   
 
14 June is the 60th Anniversary of the Ordination of Canon Michael Ryan. 
 
Recently Dead:  Rt Rev Bishop Joseph Devine, Anne Nielson, Uccio Martella 
(Italy), Peter Richardson, John McGregor, Peter Miller. 
 

 
 

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                    
  

 
 
 

 
 

St Bride’s RC Church East Kilbride 
Whitemoss Avenue, East Kilbride, G74 1NN 

Telephone: (01355) 220005 
Website www.sbek.org                      Twitter @StBrideEK  
                            Facebook @StBrideEK 
chapelhouse@sbek.org                       bulletin@sbek.org 

Administrator: Father Rafal Sobieszuk  
Hall Bookings: John Kirkwood tel. (01355) 230847; hall@sbek.org 

 
   

                          
                              

                        
     

        
 

         
    

        
 
 
 

Masses 
Monday - Saturday 10am  
Saturday 6pm Vigil Mass  

Sunday 9.30am, 11.30am & 6pm 
 
 
 

 
Confessions 

 After Saturday morning Mass, 
Vigil Mass, Holy Hour, and on 

request 
 
 
 
 

Pentecost Sunday  
9 June 2019 Year C 
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Feast Days: Monday 10 June The Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the 
Church; Tuesday 11 June St Barnabas; Thursday 13 June St Anthony of 
Padua. 
 
Next Sunday is Trinity Sunday and is the end of the period for the 
fulfilment of Easter duties.  
 
Collections: Last Sunday’s collection raised £1,779.18, of which 
£662.20was gift-aided. The special collection for World Communications 
Day raised £560.47.  A special collection will be taken up next Sunday for the 
work of the Apostolate of Life.  
 
The Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers invite you to take part in the Annual 
Summer 2019 Draw. Raffle Tickets are available at the back of the church 
priced £1. 
 
Parish Carfin Grotto Day: Parishioners are invited to Carfin on Monday 24 
June for our Parish Day. We will celebrate 1.00pm Mass in the Glass Chapel 
followed by Exposition and Vespers at 8.00pm in the Glass Chapel. 
 
Readers' Rota 9.30am Mass:  Copies of the new rota which starts on 16 
June can be collected from the notice board at the back of the church. 
 
Mass will be held in Kingsgate Care Home this Thursday at 2.00pm. 
 
The Parish Together Committee Meeting will be held in the Library this 
Tuesday after morning mass.  
 
The Ladies Phoenix Club:  Just to remind those going on the bus run on 
Monday 10 June, the bus will leave from the Church Hall at 9.30am returning 
at approximately 5.00pm.  
 
The Pastoral Planning Team will meet on Wednesday 19 June at 7.00pm in 
the Guild Room. 
 
Sunday Evening Mass: Please note that from 1st July until 25th August 
there will be no 6.00pm Mass on Sundays. Please see the Notice Board at 
the back of the Church for the current schedule for Masses in the East 
Kilbride and Rutherglen Deanery.  
 
St Hilary’s Summer Fair takes place on Saturday 15th June from 11.00 am 
to 1.00pm. There will be lots of stalls, activities, food and games.  A fun day 
out for everyone!!   

The Third World Group sponsored cycle run at Millport is now upon us.  The 
bus will leave from Avondale Avenue at 9am Sunday 9 June. And is usually 
back about 7pm. Sponsor sheets can be found at the back of church. For further 
information please call 07751481043 and 07960031928.   
 
AGAP Theatre Presents:  A Sign of Contradiction: The Passion Story, a play 
written and directed by Stephen Callaghan will be on in St Bride’s Parish 
Hall on Saturday 20 July at 7.30pm. Tickets will cost £5 and be on sale soon. 
 
Sunday Café: There will be no Sunday Café until 15 June. 
 
Welcoming Mass:  We wish to invite all new families who have moved into our 
Parish to a special welcoming Mass on Thursday 13th June at 7.00pm.  During 
the Mass the families will be invited for a special blessing. Tea and coffee will 
be served in the side Chapel after Mass. All welcome. 
 
St Andrew’s and St Bride’s High School is delighted to announce that this 
year’s school show is one of the greatest Musicals ever written, Les Misérables 
(the School Edition). The show runs from Monday 10th June to Thursday 
13th June in the school theatre. Tickets cost £7, a family ticket (2 adult and 2 
Children under 16) costs £25. Please call Hilary on 07714981908. 
 
St Brides Fete will be held on Sunday 8 September from 12.30 to 3.30pm in the 
Parish Hall. This is an ideal opportunity for the families of the Parish to socialise 
as a community and raise funds for Loaves and Fishes and Kilbryde Hospice. 
Donations of bottles and raffle prizes can be handed into Fr Rafal. Anyone 
wishes to help with preparation or running a stall contact John Henvey on 
07708917174. 
 
Baptism Congratulations to Barrie and Maria Victoria MacMillan whose son 
Lucca is being baptised in our Church on Sunday at 1.00pm. 
 
Mass will be held in the High School oratory on Monday and Friday at 
8.20am.    

Children’s Liturgy: On Sunday 9th June the Children’s Liturgy for up to 
Primary 2 will be held in the Parish Library.  For Primary 3 upwards the 
Children’s Liturgy will be held in the Guild Room.  Sunday 16th June the 
Children’s Liturgy will be held in the Parish Centre. Our final event will be a 
closing Family Mass with Young Readers on Sunday 23 June before our 
summer break until September. 


